
OC210125  

15 March 2021 

 
 

Dear  

I refer to your request dated 18 February 2021, pursuant to the Official Information Act 
1982, seeking “a copy of the correspondence re Accelerated Regional State Highway 
Package (ARSHP) - Tranche 3 between the Ministry/Minister of Transport and NZTA”. 

Based on our conversation on 18 February 2021, I have limited the scope of your request 

to the following document, which is enclosed: “OC02535 - Delivery of the Accelerated 

Regional Roads Package”.  

The document within the scope of your request is a letter from Hon Gerry Brownlee to 
Chris Moller, Chair of the Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency Board, from early 
September 2014. The Minister copied the Ministry of Transport into the letter to assist 
with the Ministry’s monitoring role. I have enclosed a copy of that letter.  

The Ministry publishes our Official Information Act responses and the information 
contained in our reply to you will be published on the Ministry website.  Before publishing 
we will remove any personal or identifiable information. 

Yours sincerely 

Tim Herbert  
Manager, Investment 

Withheld under section 9(2)(a) of the 
Official Information Act 1982
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